Sir:
This letter is to inform you that we have moved our business to a new location with a much larger parking lot. Our new address is 1600 Main Street, Springfield, Kansas. Our telephone and fax numbers remain the same.

We have enjoyed doing business with you and appreciate your support. We hope you will get acquainted with our new store soon. We have ample parking!
